Bus Riders

Students must display the very best behavior possible while on the bus. It is important that each student remain in his/her seat and be quiet. Bus drivers are in charge of students and they are to report instances of misconduct to the principal or assistant principal. Phone calls or notices to the parent will be made either from the driver or principal. If consistent misbehavior occurs, bus dismissal can occur. Some offenses will be handled according to the Calhoun County Student Handbook and Code of Conduct.
*Note: Students are considered in school when they board the bus. All written Board of Education Policy contained in the Code of Conduct Policy Handbook applies while on the bus
